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Sept. 18: Advisory Council, 6:00 p.m., Parish Office 

 

Sept. 19: Burris Park Field Trip, 4th grade, 8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. 

 

   Sept. 20: Parent Club Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

 

   Sept. 22: Mass w/Fr. Joseph, 9:00 a.m., St. Brigid Church 

Football/Volleyball games, K.C.  @ SRM, 2:30-4:30 p.m. A & B 

Teams 

Progress Report cut-off 

 

   Sept. 25: SRM Walk for Life, following Morning Prayer, 8:10-8:30 a.m. 

 

   Sept. 28: Student Minimum Day, students dismissed at 12:00 noon 

 

Sept. 29: Football/Volleyball games, SRM @ HC, 2:30-4:30 p.m. A & B 

Teams 

     Progress Report sent home, 1st Trimester 

 

   Oct. 4:  Student of the Month Assembly, 8:15 a.m. 

     School Picture Retakes 

 

   Oct. 6:  Mass, 9:00 a.m. 

Football/Volleyball games, SRM @ KRH, 2:45-4:45 p.m., A & B 

Teams 

 

   Oct. 7:  Volleyball Tournament @ H.C., time to be determined 

 

   Oct. 11: School Spirit Day 

     Hacienda Mass, 6th grade, 10:00 a.m. 

   Oct. 12: Student Minimum Day, 12:00 p.m. dismissal  



SRM Walk for Life 

Please join us on Monday, September 25th at 

8:00 a.m. for our Walk for Life immediately 

following Morning Prayer.  

No donation is too small. 

Your change can change the world. 

Please send your spare change to school 

by Monday, September 25th! 

All proceeds go to Crossroads  

Pregnancy Center 

 

 



Raffle Ticket Sales 
Thank you for getting out and selling raffle tickets for the DeCampos 

Dinner. We hit a record high sales figure this year. Congratulations to 

our grand prize winners. 

1st Place goes to Jaxon Fragoso, 2nd Grade (246 tickets) 

2nd Place winner is Emma Segura, Kindergarten (89 tickets) 

 
The DeCampos Dinner was a huge success. Thanks to all of you who 

gave of your time and your money. It was an honor to recognize 

the Conway Family for their continued support of our school. 

 



PRE-ORDER YOUR SRM YEARBOOK 
 

The 2017-18 Yearbook is now available for pre-order.  

Don’t wait until the last minute to get your copy!  

The price is $40 per copy until December 22ndand then the cost will go up to $50.  

We only order the amount we sell. 

Stop by the school office to order and pre-pay for your copy now or  

complete the bottom section and return it to the school office with your payment. 

 

 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Complete and return to the school office with your payment.  Thank you. 
 

Parent Name   ________________________________ Student Name  _______________________________ 

 

Teacher _________________________ Grade  ____________ Number of books ordered  ______________  

 

Cash/Check # ___________________ Amount Total ____________________ Phone  ________________  

  



Save Mart S.H.A.R.E.S. will become Shares 

powered by eScrip. Sign up now so you can 

start earning up to 3% for our school on your 

qualified purchases at Lucky, Save Mart, or 

FoodMaxx stores.  

Register today at: 

www.escrip.com/shares  

 

 

Contact our SCRIP coordinator, Jake Robinson, at 
559-537-9644 to learn how to make our school 

money while you shop! 

 

 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

  

 

 
A Design For You, located at 316 E. 4th St. Ste. #B, Hanford 

Call 582-6200 or email Cheryl Zeman at cheryl@alphadesign4u.com 

Or Central Valley Print Solutions, located at 1800 N. 11th Ave. #B, Hanford 

 Call 587-5577 or email Janet Church at 

janet@centralvalleyprintsolutions.com  

http://www.escrip.com/shares
mailto:cheryl@alphadesign4u.com
mailto:janet@centralvalleyprintsolutions.com


REMINDER  

Tuition is due by the 5th of each month. A $25 late fee is applied if payment is 

not received by 5:00 p.m. on the 10th of the month. ALL other fees (daycare, 

class fees, etc.) are due upon receipt. We rely on your tuition to pay our 

teachers. Thank you for your prompt payment. 

 
************************************************************************* 

We accept credit/debit card payments! 

 
The Convenience Fee for the opportunity to use your credit/debit card is as 

follows: 

2.85% for each transaction 3.85% for each transaction 
Swipe/Dip – Bring your card to the 

office and Susan Parolini will process 

your payment by swiping/dipping your 

card. 

Manual Processing – Call Susan 

Parolini and she will manually key in 

your card information. 

 

FACEBOOK, TWITTER, & INSTAGRAM 

Go to our website – www.strosemccarthy.com follow us 

on Facebook, Twitter, & Instagram. If you DO NOT want 

your child’s picture to be posted on our social media 

accounts email jperkins@strosemccarthy.com  Students 

are generally posted in groups and are never identified by first and last name. 

http://www.strosemccarthy.com/
mailto:jperkins@strosemccarthy.com

